KALIHI- PALAMA
CULTURE & ARTS
SOCIETY INC.

357 N. KING ST.
HONOLULU ,HI 96817
PH. (808) 521-6905

November 1, 1996

Mr. Etua Lopez
P.0. Box 2477
Kailua-Kona, HI 96745

Aloha Etua:

I've been unsuccessful in reaching you by phone. It is urgent that I

talk to you about the narrative for the "Nana I Na Loea Hula" book. We
are finalizing the stories for publication in a couple of months.and I
would Tike to include your narrative and photograph. If you are having
problems rewriting the narrative, just jot down what you want to add and

I will have a professional writer edit the story for you.

Please call me on Monday, Nov. 4th at 521-6905 if you are still interested.

Your friend,

Jan M. Itagaki
Executive Director
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